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Summary 
 
This report is provided to Committee as an update on Youth provision in relation to the 
Service Level Agreement between SWTC and Saffron Walden Youth Outreach Project 
(YOP).  The agreement came into force in 27th January 2023 and expires 31st March 
2023. 
 
SWYOP Summary Spring 2023 
 
Attached to this report is the YOP summary on the activities and work carried out in 
this quarter, whilst under this agreement.  Ordinarily and going forward, the YOP will 
provide quarterly visitor count for each of the two weekly youth clubs. 
 
Performance Monitoring and Review 
  
The monitoring and review process will be a joint activity between SWTC and the 
YOP with the aim of ensuring:  
 

• the best service possible to young people 
• the most effective use possible of the resources available 
• that issues relating to the provision of the SWYP, the delivery of the Service – 

and, where appropriate, the condition and use of the building (along with 
Essex Youth Services) – are resolved 

   
Recommendation 
 
The Service Level Agreement to be re-adopted for 2023 – 2024; and SWTC shall pay 
to the YOP by way of a grant an amount equal to £10,000.00. 
 
Officers will continue to meet with the YOP to discuss future aims of projects for this 
forthcoming year.  
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